From: scottobrien@lowerchurchillproject.ca

To: Paul Harrington

Cc: <u>Lance Clarke</u>; <u>Ed Bush</u>; <u>Gilbert Bennett</u>; <u>Jason Kean</u>; <u>Ron Power</u>

Subject: Re: EOI for CH0009

Date: Monday, May 12, 2014 5:13:09 PM

Paul

The EOI is up to date and ready to put on the street. We do still have to finalize the list of targeted companies.

Scott

Scott O'Brien

Project Manager - Muskrat Falls Generation

PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM

Lower Churchill Project

t. <u>709 570-5987</u> c. <u>709-764-6537</u>

e. <u>ScottO'Brien@lowerchurchillproject.ca</u>

w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

On May 12, 2014, at 3:58 PM, "Paul Harrington" < PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca wrote:

Lance

I agree with this approach, this was a CEO deal and we need to get Ed to understand why they cannot be considered for more scope when they are not able to handle current scope. For the sake of a few days lets walk this through with Ed first and make sure we have complete alignment

Paul

Paul Harrington

Project Director

PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM

Lower Churchill Project

- t. 709 737-1907 c. 709 682-1460 f. 709 737-1985
- e. PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca
- w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

This email communication is confidential and legally privileged. Any unauthorized reproduction, distribution or disclosure of this email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. Please destroy/delete this email communication and attachments and notify me if this email was misdirected to you.

```
Lance Clarke---05/12/2014 03:52:27 PM---From: Lance Clarke/NLHydro To: Ron Power/NLHydro@nlhydro,
```

From: Lance Clarke/NLHydro

To: Ron Power/NLHydro@nlhydro,

Cc: Scott O'Brien/NLHydro@nlhydro, Gilbert Bennett/NLHydro@nlhydro, Paul

Harrington/NLHydro@nlhydro, Jason Kean/NLHydro@nlhydro, Ed

Bush/NLHydro@nlhydro

Date: 05/12/2014 03:52 PM Subject: Re: EOI for CH0009

I have told Jennifer that we need to discuss this as like the North Spur, it is problematic given that their base scope is not being executed to our satisfaction. We are going to meet with Ed on Thursday and will explain this to him. Based on his direction we will either call and confirm with Jennifer on Friday or Ed may wish to deliver the message himself on Tuesday. His call but either way this will be done by next Wednesday and maybe by this Friday. Are the documents ready to go?

Sent from my iPad

```
> On May 11, 2014, at 10:27 AM, "Ron Power"
<<u>RonPower@lowerchurchillproject.ca</u>> wrote:
```

- > Scott I am requesting that the EOI fir CH0009 hit the street this coming week we are, once again, losing schedule advantage by keeping this on hold.
- > Lance I assume you have informed Astaldi that they will not be on the bid list pls confirm.

>

- > Regards,
- > Ron